
Good news! Your child gets a library account when they
start at NMIS. This is automatic and free.  

Here are the rules to know about.

NMIS Library 101

Kinder and first grade students may check out one book 
a week during their weekly class library time. Second - 
fifth graders may check out two books a week.
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2.
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Your child should bring books back on their library day.  
Books go back to the library with your child's class. 
Don't leave books at the library door or in the hallway.

If your child forgets his/her book, he or she may browse 
books during library time, but may not borrow any more 
books until checked out books are returned.  

Each time your child checks out a book, you'll get an email 
from nmislibrarian@gmail.com. This is how you know what 
your child checked out -- and what you are responsible for. 
Please be sure you are getting our emails at the start of the 
year to avoid end of the year surprises. 

If you lose a book (or drop one in the bathtub,) you can buy 
a new version of the same book or pay a $20 replacement 
fee. Not replacing a book means your child can't participate 
in end of the year activities including graduation!  

Questions? Contact our volunteer librarians at nmislibrarian@gmail.com. 


